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Overview 

Requires a state agency implementing a new information technology business software 

application or functionality that significantly impacts the operations of a primary user to 

give the primary user the opportunity to test it. Provides an exception. Does not apply to 

routine software upgrades or changes to comply with federal law, rules, or regulations. 

A primary user is an employee or agent of a state agency or local government that uses 

the software for an official function. Local government does not include a school district. 

Effective August 1, 2019. 
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